
December 11, 2006

Peggy Ryan
Data Response Center 
PacifiCorp 
825 NE Multnomah Street, Suite 800
Portland, OR  97232

RE:  Tariff 06-035-21 - Docket No. 06-035-T14 PacifiCorp hereby submits the company’s
compliance tariff required for Docket No.
06-035-21.

Dear Ms. Ryan:

The Commission has reviewed the proposed tariff revisions transmitted with your
Advice Letter No. 06-035-21, dated December 7, 2006.

The revisions with an effective date of December 11, 2006, have been
acknowledged by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard                        
Commission Secretary

JPO/tab
cc: Rea Petersen


